
 

 
 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
Follow Up with EEDC (Tourism and Convention) 

Recommendation of the Committee  

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, write a letter to the relevant ministry of the 
Government of Alberta to ask for clarity on their future intentions for Ag Society support, and 
specifically the agriculture and community fair events supported by those grants, including what 
conditions they would place on strategic partnership or consolidation between Northlands and 
Explore Edmonton with respect to the grants. 

History 

At the November 30, 2020, Executive Committee meeting, the November 30, 2020, Citizen 
Services report CR_8299 was considered, the Committee heard from P. Male, Northlands and the 
following motion was carried: 

That the terms of the quarter 4 2020 grant funding agreement between the City of 
Edmonton and Edmonton Economic Development Corporation, for an amount not to 
exceed $847,478, as outlined in Attachment 3 of the November 30, 2020, Citizen Services 
report CR_8299, be approved, and that the agreement be in form and content acceptable 
to the City Manager. 

Attachment 

November 30, 2020, Citizen Services report CR_8299 
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